FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
We understand that you have a number of residential tower blocks of four floors and above are owned by you as the Local Authority and used for social housing. 

We are requesting the following information on these tower blocks: 


1. The number of residential tower blocks of four floors and above that you own and operate for social housing and the name and addresses of the properties. 

161 blocks. 
2. 
For each tower can you provide details of planned improvements to the heating and hot water heating provision as part of your programme to improve the energy efficiency of heating and hot water. 

See the answer in attached, column I – Planned Works.
3. 
For each tower can you specific the timeline for any heating and hot water upgrades, the type of heating and hot water provision that is planned and the name and contact details (e mail address) of the person within your organisation responsible for these planned improvements. 

See the answer in attached column I – Planned Works. 
Please note, we have provided postcodes but not addresses as these are tenanted properties and the data is exempt under section 40(2) – personal data.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
